
Julie Morris

From: Rosa <rosafederico@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 22, 2014 1:54 PM
To: Julie Morris
Subject: HB3GO

Hello,
my name is Rosa and I started vaping over a month ago, I have not touched one nasty cigarette since I got my vape. My
body, my lungs, me as a person feels so much better. I can even taste food again. E cigarettes (vaporizer) should not be a
apart of this bill, it is far more healthier for you than smoking nasty chemicals and getting black tar on your lungs. Plus
with the second hand smoke kids breathe in more bad stuff walking through parking lots than they would breathing in
vaporizer. I just hope you all will do some research and see that this is better than smoking cigarettes and saving peoples
lives by getting them off those cancer filled sticks. I also think that business owners should have the right to decide if you
can vape in their store/restaurant or not. And how will anyone be able to try out a product if this bill passes? Being able
to try out products like the juices is what makes vaping so much nicer, you don’t have to guess what your taste buds like.
So please go do some research so you can see how many people are getting saved by switching to this!

Thank you for your time
-Rosa Federico
Thank you
-Rosa Federico


